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7. LOCAL MEMBER QUESTIONS 

7.1 Question from Cllr Ben Price 

 Does the Chair of Scrutiny agree that it is in the interests of effective 
Scrutiny for the full risk register of the Norwich Western Link project to be 
made available to the Scrutiny committee? 
 

 Response from Chair 

 The risk register that accompanied the OBC is published on the NCC 
website as ‘OBC Overall Risk Allowance’. The includes a detailed 
quantitative breakdown of the risk allowance: 

Timeline and documents - Norfolk County Council 

 

Details related to risk will be discussed with the cross-party project Member 
Group as the project progresses. 

 

Since the award of the contract (following Cabinet approval in June 2021) 
the risk register is in the process of being updated and this will be used to 
provide updates at the Member Group meetings. 

 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.norfolk.gov.uk%2Froads-and-transport%2Fmajor-projects-and-improvement-plans%2Fnorwich%2Fnorwich-western-link%2Ftimeline&data=04%7C01%7Ctimothy.shaw%40norfolk.gov.uk%7Cf20fbc95906a4a51fdca08d992d4e037%7C1419177e57e04f0faff0fd61b549d10e%7C0%7C0%7C637702265247546414%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=1EN%2B7SQ%2BJQyNecfAf%2FhaxSUFRFApYA76%2BI5KH7PWphU%3D&reserved=0

